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Here it is Christmas Day 2015. We had our Family Christmas celebration two days early and 
are spending a quite Christmas Day together cleaning up and resting up from all the great fun and 
excitement we had with our family celebrating Christmas and the birth of our Lord and Savior, Jesus 
Christ. I thought I would take advantage of the spare time to prepare our final Newsletter for the 
year.

First of all, Phyllis & I want to wish each and every one of you a Very Merry Christmas and 
trust you are enjoying your Christmas time with your family as much as we have. We want to wish all 
of you a Happy New Year and may God bless you with good health, happiness, peace and joy in your 
life throughout the coming year.

It has been a very good year for the Mid-South Roadrunners beginning with the FMA rally at 
Lazy Days in January, the Spring Rally at Anchor Down RV Resort in April, the Fleetwood National 
Rally in Decatur in June, the Tom Johnson rally in September and the fall rally at Myrtle Beach in 
October. Thank you to all of you that stepped up to organize and carry out these fun activities. We 
hope that many of you will step up in 2016 to help our new President Tracey Lamonica and all the new 
officers to plan, organize and continue to carry out events that make the Mid-South Roadrunners the 
“Fun” club to be a part of.

As of now, Tracey & Vince have scheduled a Rally in August in Bedford, PA. For those of you 
that attended their last rally in Bedford you know just how much fun we had and how interesting the 
area is to visit. Registration forms are ready so don’t delay reserving your spot. Tracey and the Board 
need your input in to additional rallies for the year. There is no Spring Rally, Fall Rally or Christmas 
Rally planned as of yet, so come on guys, step up.

This is a short newsletter that is published with lots of mixed emotions for this is the last 
Newsletter that we will provide. We can’t put in words just how much our Mid-South Roadrunners 
Family means to us. You friendship is irreplaceable. The fun and fellowship you have shared with us is 
a life time of memories. Through the good times and the sad times we will cherish them all. 

Although our participation will be limited in the future we will continue to be a part of “The 
Best damn RV Club” in America.

“Stay on the Shiney Side of Life”

Phyllis & Ray Easter
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